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  HAPPY BIRTHDAY!                        
31st January to 6th February 2020 

        Callum in Elm will be 5               Emma in Elm will be 5         Lindsey-Louise in Oak will be 5 
         Evie in Palm will be 6               Chloe in Hazel will be 6             Shayan in Willow will be 6     
   Joshua in Hawthorn will be 7      Ava in Hawthorn will be 7           Jack in Sycamore will be 7                   

ATTENDANCE LEAGUE TABLE 

Class This week’s 
Attendance 

Total  
lates 
this 
week  

This 
week’s 
points 

Total  
Points 

 
 

Well done    
Chestnut 

Class 
99% 

this week! 

SYCAMORE 97.8% 2 8 32 

CHESTNUT 99.0% 2 9 25 

ASH 96.6% 6 5 24 

HAZEL 97.3% 2 7 24 

HAWTHORN 95.0% 2 3 22 

WILLOW 96.3% 4 4 21 

ELM 96.7% 2 6 15 

PALM 93.8% 1 2 15 

OAK 93.2% 4 1 14 

WHOLE SCHOOL ATTENDANCE TARGET-96% 

           This week’s attendance – 96.2%                                               
We have met our target this week. Well done! 

Diary Dates  
 
 
Hawthorn Class Assembly– Tuesday 4th February 9.00am  
 
Willow Class Assembly—Tuesday 11th February 9.00am  
 
Break up for half term—Friday 14th February  
 
Back to School—Monday 24th February  
 

   Lunch Menu Week 2           

NAG ON THE RAG   
BOOK BAGS should be in school every day. 

Reception and Nursery  
 

Our younger children have been learning about 
 Chinese New Year.  

They were excited to visit our very 
own Chinese restaurant in school, 

courtesy of Mary the school cook and 
staff, where they practised using 

chopsticks whilst  listening to              
traditional Chinese music. 

 
 

            Year One  
Have enjoyed a visit from  
The Animal Man Company as part 
of their learning around Rainforests. 
They met animals which brought 
their enquiry to life including a           
tarantula and a snake. 

 
Year Two  

As part of their learning on Space children are being  
encouraged to look up at the night sky 

and see if they can identify key      
features. At the moment you should be 
able to see the crescent moon in the 

early evening with Venus shining 
brightly above it. 

CLASS ASSEMBLIES 

Well done to Ash Class who led their assembly on Tuesday. 

They were fantastic and packed an enormous amount of 

information into their assembly– from traditional tale of 

The Three Little Pigs, to phonics, writing and model             

building, as well as singing us their favourite song! 

 

MILK- Year                                                            

The cost for milk next half term is £6.90 

Please return your reply slip by Friday 7th February to let us 

know if your child will have water or milk, and whether they 

are entitled to free milk next term. 

Smartie Challenge 
Thank you to everyone who supported         

Morrisons by bringing in 20p’s to raise  money 
for children with cancer. Morrisons will let us 

know how much we raised.  
Thank you  

MONEY 
If you need to send payments into school (e.g. dinner money, photos, 
milk money etc.) please put the correct amount of money into an 
envelope with your child’s name, class and amount stated clearly on 
the front of the envelope. Teachers CANNOT accept lose money and 
CANNOT give change. Any payment made at the School Office also 
needs to be the correct amount, as change is not always available. 
Thank you. 

Safety Notice 
Their will be no Lollipop Man on duty on 
Edgewood Road until Tuesday 4th February. 


